Howdy from MJ Ranch!                                                  Thursday, Oct. 1, 2015  







     (Updated the 1st of each month)
What beautiful weather we are having!   We have 32 new baby calves and will have about that many more.  They love running and playing with each other.   It is such a joy to watch them out in the pasture.   Anytime you take a hankerin’ to come to the country, come on out and take a walk to see them.   The apples are about taken care of but my….the tomatoes are still plentiful.   If you want tomatoes (heirloom/organic) give us a call and come pick you some….but do it quickly!  Not sure how long they will last.  I don’t know how I can possibly do without fresh tomatoes for the winter but, with 70 quarts canned, I’ll just have to make do.   Gee, they are the best tastin’ tomatoes we have ever had.   
WHAT’S UP WITH THE BEEF: 
We will begin hauling beef for our 2015 customers this next week.  Of course, we are sold out of bulk beef  (meaning ¼’s ½’s & wholes) for 2015.  We have a nice list started already for bulk beef for the Fall of 2016.  You can ask to be put on that list at any time.  This means there is no real commitment at this time and won’t be until you get an email from us in February, 2016, asking if you still want bulk beef.   If you do, we then ask for a small deposit and that pretty much “nails it down”.  You are then assured of getting beef in the Fall of 2016.  We take beef requests in the order we receive them.  I know next Fall is a long time to wait but getting on the list early ensures you of beef in the Fall of 2016, in case you do not find the kind of beef you want sooner.   If you indeed want 100% grass-fed beef, make sure you ask questions from anyone you purchase from.  There IS a difference between “grass-fed/grass-finished” and “100% grass-fed”.   Be sure you have that clarified before you purchase beef in bulk or a large quantity of cuts,  IF you indeed do want 100% grass-fed beef.  Meat labeled “Grass-fed/grass-finished” can still be fed grain.  (All cattle eat some grass some of the time.)  Ask if the beef is 100% grass-fed & if they have certification to prove it.  MJ Ranch would be glad to pass customers on to anyone we know to be certified with American Grassfed Assoc.  
FRESH-FROZEN CUTS AT THE RANCH:   We should be restocked with fresh-frozen cuts by the weekend of Oct. 17th.  For the first time ever, we have been sold out of cuts for the past month.  This is a good “problem” for us but we are sorry to inconvenience customers.  If you would like to email us an order for Oct., we will be happy to put those cuts aside for you.   Stay up with what is happening at MJ Ranch & beef availability by reading our “Ranch Update” on the bottom of the home page on our website:    www.MandJRanch.com     
EGGS:  Do have eggs available most of the time now.  They are $3.50/doz.  Our chickens are always outside and fed non-GMO feed.  Also have kefir grains to share with anyone
Stay well, eat healthy, and DO COME SEE US!  (!   
Joyce & Mel  
785-865-2503 or e-mail MJRanch66044@gmail.com; Joyce’s cell:  785-766-5226; Mel’s cell:  785-766-2776
